We would also be very glad
to be remembered if there are any archaeological
remains to be distributed. Our Museum here is
sadly lacking in early classic pottery and a few
specimens from time to time would help %0 awaken
interest,

Ve think, in fact, that a

closer co-operation might be to the advantage of
both the School and this university.

Yours faithfully,




